
 

 

 

 

Term 2 Week 5 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I would like to take this opportunity to introduce myself. My name is Katherine Coulter and I am the new 

Principal at Warlawurru Catholic School. I am very excited to be a part of your school community, and I 

am looking forward to getting know and work with everyone. My husband, Stephen Nile is also very 

enthusiastic about being a part of the Warlawurru Catholic School and will be around the school, driving 

the bus and helping in the classrooms. We have three children, one boy and two girls and a beautiful 

granddaughter. They live in Perth and Sydney and we miss seeing them every day, but we talk often. 

Before coming to Halls Creek, Mr Steve and I lived in Kalgoorlie where I was Head of Arts Learning Area 

at John Paul College. I am passionate about the Arts, and yesterday I spent some time in the Art Room 

with Miss Rosie’s Middle Primary class under the guidance of Miss Debra. I look forward to seeing the 

finished project of “Frogs in a Pond”. I look forward to dropping in on many classes over the coming 

weeks. 

Prior to Kalgoorlie, we lived in Perth for a few years but before that, we lived in Port Hedland for ten 

years. We love the land and we are looking forward to exploring the Kimberley and all its beauty. 

My greatest initiative is a leadership that will enable the School to provide the best learning 

environment for your child. One that this nurturing and rewarding, to do this parents, caregivers, 

teachers, support staff and administration all have an important role to encourage the children to 

become active learners. Through a close relationship between the interested parties, I am sure we can 

make our school an even better place for our students to learn and grow. 

Miss Katherine Coulter 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Katherine and Mr Steve 

Assembly - Warlawurru Catholic School will be reinstating regular Assemblies, friends and family are 

very welcome to join us. If your child is receiving a certificate, a note will be sent home earlier in the 

week. If you require transportation to school so you can be a part of your child’s success, please let the 

school know and the bus will come and get you.  
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Balls at Recess 

On Thursday, we re-introduced balls for playing with at Recess. It was wonderful to see the children 

kicking footballs and playing basketball. Our senior boys are in charge of ensuring that all balls are 

returned at first bell.  
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Scitech 

Today Scitech visited the school; the children watched some great experiments and even got to help 

with some of them. It was wonderful to see our children engaged in the wonders of Science. The beads 

that changed colour when placed in the sunlight was especially exciting and their excitement was clear 

in their faces and discussions after the show. 

 

 


